November 16, 1984

Docket No. 50-373
Docket No. 50-374

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 50690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated November 2, 1984 informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance which be brought to
your attention in our letter dated October 4, 1984. As a result of a
conversation between N. Chrissotimos of my office and D. Farrar of your
staff on November 14, 1984, i1t is our understanding that you will re-
evaluate this -esponse and include your final corrective actions when
responding to special inspection report 50-373/64-28; 50-374/84-36.

Sincerely,

'
14

C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Coclosure? Ltr dtd 11/2/

cc w/encl:

D, Farrar, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

G. J. Diederich, Station
Superintendent

R. H. Holyoak, Project Manager

OMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Resident Inspector, RIII

Phy111s Dunton, Attorney
General's Office, Environmental
Control Division




